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Paul Honigfort, Ph.D. 
Director, Division of Food Contact Substances 
Center for Food Safety and Applied Nutrition 
U.S. Food and Drug Administration 
5001 Campus Drive, HFS-275 
College Park, MD 20740 
USA 

November 10, 2023 

Dear Dr. Honigfo1i: 

The pmpose ofthis letter is to confnm that Archroma U.S., fuc. ("Company"), as of 2015, has 
not manufactmed in the United States any products authorized by Food Contact Notification 
(FCN) No .1097 and has since that date not introduced into interstate commerce or delivered for 
introduction into interstate commerce the food-contact substance (FCS) described in FCN 1097 
for any use in food-contact applications that are subject to the jurisdiction of the U.S. Food and 
Dmg Administration. The Company finiher confnms that it does not intend to manufacture in 
the United States or introduce into interstate commerce or deliver for introduction into interstate 
commerce any products containing the FCS authorized by the above-listed FCN for use in food­
contact applications in the United States now or in the futme. 

The undersigned is authorized to make these representations on behalf of the Company. 

Yours sincerely, 

Archroma U.S., fuc. 
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